
Public Open House:
WASHINGTON HEIGHTS NEIGHBORHOOD 

TRANSPORTATION STUDY 

Open House Involves:

Hearing Project Updates Learning About  
Study Findings

Reviewing Study Proposals Giving Feedback to DOT

   Subject:   Washington Heights Neighborhood Transportation Study, W 155th St. to W 182nd St.

	           Date:   Thursday, January 12, 2017

        	  Time:   Stop by anytime between 6 p.m. - 8 p.m. 

 Location:   New York Presbyterian Hospital, Vivian & Seymour Milstein Family Heart Center 
                           Riverview Terrace-1st Floor, 173 Fort Washington Ave.

  Contact:   Lyle Blackwood at 212.839.6218 or lblackwood@dot.nyc.gov. Please provide advance  
                             notice for accessibility accommodations.  
Co-Sponsors:  Public Advocate Letitia James, Borough President Gale Brewer,  
                                     Congressman Adriano Espaillat, Council Member Ydanis Rodriguez,  
                                     Council Member Mark Levine, and Community Board 12  
 
                                                                                                                  
                                      

Please join the NYC Department of Transportation for the final public open house of the Washington Heights 
Neighborhood Transportation Study. Participants will be able to review the study findings and  
recommendations, and provide feedback to DOT.


